The Hon. Sec.
University Football Team.

Herewith is what you have asked for. I think that it is rather
better than the revue I did some ten years or so ago and which
has become lost in your system!

But please do not get this one lost and ask me to do it again
in another ten years. I was born in 1915 and I will certainly
be completely "ga-ga" in 2005 if I am still in the land of
the living!!!!

Please note that I have NOT kept a copy so that you would

be wise to get a few run off and spread them rcund so that
one will survive.

Sincerely j
P. B. EDWARDS w s

8 HUGH STREET -
HAWLEY BEACH PAUL B. EDW#RDS

TASMANIA 7307

14 JUL 1995
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